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Breen Avenue  

Shared User Path 
Project Update - June 2024 

The Breen Avenue Shared User Path (SUP) project is now officially under construction. 
All approvals and permits to work have been received and contractors will be visible on 
site from 24 June until the works are completed. Due to the time of year, minor weather 

delays may ensue, however 
works are expected to be 
completed by September.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This update is to provide notification of the remaining works beginning within the railway 
corridor on the north side of Breen Avenue, as well as at the intersection of Bolitho and 
Cooma Roads. Works will include the construction of fencing, asphalt shared user path, 
and additional safety works around the pedestrian refuge island. 

Key aspects of the project that have been completed since the previous update include: 

• Receive all necessary permits and approvals. 

• Complete construction works outside of the rail reserve.  

Over the next couple of months, Council will focus on completing the following:  

• Tree trimming and removal to allow adequate space for the SUP. 

• Fencing between the railway line and the SUP alignment.  

• Construction of missing link SUP between Allan Street and Bolitho 
Road. 

• Additional works to the intersection and pedestrian refuge island 
at Bolitho/Cooma Roads to improve visibility and safety. 

 

 

Keep up to date at www.campaspe.vic.gov.au or scan: 


